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From: Visit Moose Jaw <visitmoosejaw@gmail.com>
Sent: June 13, 2019 11:53 AM

To: Craia Hemingway

Cc:

Subject: Re: FW: Follow up

WARNING, this email originated from outside of the Organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and believe the contents are safe.

Good Morning Craig,

The Visit Moose Jaw Board had the opportunity to discuss the potential change to the Traffic Bylaw for event parking
permits at our meeting yesterday. They agreed that it would be a good idea, but it would need to be promoted and
publicized clearly. Those in the Tourism and event industry need to know the exact details on these permits, including
where to send them to obtain them and the regulations behind them. In regards to the price increase, the board seen
no issue in the change.

Let me know if there is anything else you need!
Paula Burns

Sales Coordinator
Visit Moose Jaw



